
NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS
INVITATION FOR BIDS

[bookmark: _Hlk62544079][bookmark: _Hlk62543973]The Maine Department of Agriculture, Conservation, and Forestry is conducting a rescheduled competitive bid process for Sebago Lake State Park Bathhouse and Utility Upgrades – Bid Package #1 (BGS 3637) in Naples and Casco, Maine.  Bids will be opened and read aloud by the Bureau of General Services at 2:00 p.m. on Monday, October 28, 2024. This project includes the construction of two bathhouses, one pole barn, an entrance booth, and amphitheater upgrades. The detailed Notice to Contractors is on the Bureau of General Services website: https://www.maine.gov/dafs/bgs/business-opportunities.
Sample IFB Ad for construction services 26 January 2021.docx
